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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we prepare to kick off our 2024-25 Digital Literacy 
class, I want to extend a warm welcome to you as valuable partners in your child's 
education. 
 
In today's rapidly evolving digital landscape, being digitally literate is a crucial skill that 
empowers individuals to navigate the online world safely, effectively, and responsibly. 
This course is designed to equip your child with the knowledge and skills necessary to 
thrive in the digital age. 
 
Here are the topics your child will explore in the Digital Literacy class:  
 

● Internet Safety  
● Google Digital Tools & Collaboration  
● Computer Fundamentals & Coding  
● Online research  

 
Your child will attend the class daily for the 1st academic quarter (8-26-24 through 11-7-
24). The course grade will be determined by class participation, performance tasks, and 
quizzes.  
 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns throughout 
the 1st academic quarter @ sclark@philasd.org. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Ms. Clark 
8-26-24 


